Greene's Crossing Homeowners Association, Inc.

Request to Attend the Board Meeting

The Board of Directors welcomes all homeowners to attend the regularly scheduled Board Meetings if there is something you wish to discuss with the Board. So that the Board and Management can be better prepared to address your concerns, we ask that you fill out and submit the following information so that your name can be added to the Agenda:

Name:	- - -	

Please note that names will be called one at a time. When your name is called, please come to the front of the room to address the Board. Because of time constraints, all speakers will be limited to three (3) minutes. Please keep your comments brief so everyone who wishes to speak will have time. The Board of Directors thanks you in advance for your cooperation.

We appreciate your willingness to help preserve the assets of Greene's Crossing. Should you have questions and/or additional comments, please don't hesitate to contact me at 336-288-4944, or via email at monica@lambethmanagement.com.



